
Subject: ALBs
From: Michael Solis
Date: 09/28/2016 03:02 PM
To: Wilshire Center BID
CC: "Leo N. Martinez" <leo.martinez@lacity.org>, Daniel Mackay <daniel.mackay@lacity.org>, Lloyd Gaines
<lloyd.gaines@lacity.org>, Arman Martirossian <arman.martirossian@lacity.org>

Hi Mike, I am in charge of the ALBs. The ALB'S at Normandie Avenue & 7th Street and at Berendo Street and Wilshire
Boulevard have been collected. I am increasing service to twice a week. Please feel free to e-mail me or call me should you
have any questions or problems with ALB or Basket collection service. Thanks and have a great week.

Mike Solis
213-840-6131


